
Course instructor, Paul Gazda, has been staff advisor for the student-powered 

Sustainable Landscape Maintenance project for over 3 years. Because of this 

project, NAU has begun to move away from pesticide use on campus. This class 

will continue student engagement in this important process to make the campus 

landscape healthier for all. 

Learn and be part of the solution in this First Year Seminar class!  

Contact Paul.Gazda@nau.edu if you would like more information. 


